
Hello Penshaw Class 

I hope you’re all coping with being indoors as best as you can. I’m sure you’ve all 

been working hard on all the educational worksheets and websites. There are 

some great games online – keep looking at our website for ideas and 

suggestions. 

So far, I have done some decorating and gardening, I’ve made a Lego Wall-E and 

I’ve played on lots of Animal Crossing on my Switch. Every day, I work on new 

and exciting lessons ready for when we return to school. 

If you have access to Netflix, why don’t you continue to watch Horrible 

Histories (remember we’ve already watched the first three) and the Blue Planet 

(we’ve watched a few). Make notes on what each tells you – we can use these 

when we return to school. Oh, and some creative art would be great to see! 

For those of you who enjoy being online (and have access) why don’t you see if 

you can improve your Scratch games and Kodu ideas? 

Don’t forget to do some maths (addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division) and English (both writing and lots of reading) each day … this will really 

help you this year and next ready for sats! 

The main thing is to keep busy and keep expanding your brain power…oh and 

keep smiling! 

I’m really looking forward to being back at school and asking you all to ‘pop into 

the class!’ 

Take care 

Mrs Blackburn-Maughan  


